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SSuummmmeerr  SSppeecciiaall  EEddiittiioonn  ##22::  

CCoonnggrraattuullaattiioonnss!!  
We are delighted to announce that Alicyn 
and Josh Medemblik were blessed with a 
baby daughter, Aria Lynn Medemblik, on 
Friday, August 6th at 5:30am weighing in at 
7lbs.  
Josh reports all is well with Mom and Child! 

 

IItt''ss  PPiiccnniicc  TTiimmee  --  11113300aamm  SSuunn,,  AAuugg  2222::  
Island Lake, Natural Playground, bring your 
own food, or get one of the special Picnic 
Deals from local Restaurants. Sounds like 
fun and will be great to get together in 
person, finally!  Hope to see you all there! 

CClluubb  MMeeeettiinnggss::  
No regular Zoom meetings will be held in August - enjoy Summer!  

PPllaannnniinngg  ffoorr  SSeepptteemmbbeerr::  
Well underway by the Board.  We plan to go 
back to the Hall but also continue the Zoom 
option (with our new AV/PA and Broadcast 
equipment).  Format at the Hall will be a bit 
different as we ease back into in-person 
meetings - details to follow from the Board. 

RRiibbffeesstt  22002222::  
We sure hope it will be back at Alder St in traditional format!  
The Committee is already hard at work discussing how this 
can be structured - lots of fresh new ideas being explored!   

  

RRCCOOHH  TTaassttee  ooff  AAuuttuummnn  22002211::  
The 27th annual Taste of Autumn has been 
arranged with lots of interesting meals for local 
chefs, all for a reasonable ticket price that 
includes a tax receipt for $100. 

All the details are on the poster following. 
  

BBBBBBSS  RRaaffffllee::  
Tickets now available through Rotarian 
Lorna; contact her by email to get involved. 
Only 500 tickets to be sold at $20. each.  

  

  

  

TTThhheee   PPPrrreeesssiiidddeeennnttt'''sss   CCCooorrrnnneeerrr:::   
Have a great rest of the Summer folks;  

see you at the Picnic! 
Sincerely, Taunya 

SSSoooccciiiaaalll   MMMeeedddiiiaaa   CCCooorrrnnneeerrr:::   
Be sure to keep checking out our postings 

for all the latest in stuff RCO! 

IIImmmpppooorrrtttaaannnttt   DDDaaattteeesss:::   
CCCllluuubbb   ZZZoooooommm   (((aaannnddd   HHHaaalll lll )))   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnngggsss 

Will Resume on September 14th
 

(Links and details will follow) 

BBBoooaaarrrddd   ZZZoooooommm   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnnggg 

Tues. Aug 17 at 7:00pm. 

FFFuuutttuuurrreee   EEEvvveeennntttsss   SSStttaaatttuuusss::: 
LMOS will not be held this 

Fall, but will be planned for 

next Spring, hopefully with  

the usual format at Rotary 

Park with BBQ and all. 
 

Paul Harris Night will also 

not be held this Fall, but is 

being planned for next year, 

probably with Presidents' 

Night as previously held. 
 

Golf Day can be held in 

October, but will be the 

subject of a Club poll to see if 

folks are interested in golf and 

dinner, or golf only. 
 

Family Day also will be 

postponed to the new year 

when it is safe to do so. 

Perhaps around the February 

Family Day holiday? 

Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey , 

Editor for today 

August 17, 2021 
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